

Office of Grants and Contracts Research Administration Mail Stop F428 13001 East 17th Place Room W1124 Aurora, CO 80045-2571 o 303-724-0090 f 303-724-0814

August 22, 2023

Dear Grants Management Specialist,

The University of Colorado Denver completed negotiation with DHHS for new Facilities and Administrate (F&A) rates effective July 1, 2023. See the attached rate agreement. These new rates are included in the attached Budget Update, kindly take this new F&A rate into account when issuing the Notice of Award. Please note: this update in no way changes the project scope. We sincerely thank you for your attention to this matter.

Garrett Steed

Pre-award Manager | AOR Office of Grants and Contracts | Financial Services University of Colorado Denver | Anschutz Medical Campus